
PHILIPPINE EMBASSY IN NAIROBI CONDUCTS CONSULAR OUTREACH MISSION 
IN LILONGWE, MALAWI 
 

 
 
20 November 2021, Lilongwe, Malawi - The Philippine Embassy in Nairobi, Kenya 
conducted a consular outreach mission in Lilongwe, Malawi on 20 November 2021, as 
part of Post’s efforts to continuously provide consular services to Filipinos under its 
jurisdiction amidst the pandemic. 
 
While adhering to the health protocols being implemented by the host country, such as 
mandatory wearing of face masks, use of hand sanitizer, and social distancing, the 
consular two-member team, composed of Mr. William Tan and Ms. Celine Bejar, was able 
to successfully process a total of twenty-one (21) passport applications, two (2) civil 
registry and two (2) authentication / notarials. 
 
The outreach also included the display of posters and showing of gender and 
development-related infomercial videos from the Philippine Commission on Women 
(PCW) to further promote and encourage a general understanding of gender-based 
issues and challenges among the Filipino community.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The Filipino community in Malawi appreciated the services rendered during the mission, 
especially because the current Covid-19 situation limited their ability to travel to the 
Philippine Embassy in Kenya to renew their passports and avail of other consular 
services. 
 

 
 
Members of the Filipino community in Malawi. Face masks were removed for photo 
purposes only. 
 
The consular mission was successfully organized with the support of the Filipino 
Community in Malawi, led by Ms. Amelia Jayme. END 
 


